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July 16, 2024 

 

The Huntington Township Zoning Commission held a regular scheduled meeting, called to order 

at 7:05 PM with the pledge of allegiance by Chairman George Webb.  In attendance: Bob Budi, George 

Webb, David Boozer (arrives at 7:22 PM), Secretary Sheila Lanning and Rita Rollin.  

 

Motion by Budi with a second by Rollin to approve the minutes of May 21, 2024 as written. Roll 

call: 3 yeas. 

 

Previous Business – The Board continued review of cell tower zoning received from 

Brownhelm Township.  Please see the revision attached to the minutes.  

 

Zoning Inspector – Report dated 7.15.2024 sent to the Board and reviewed by Chairman Webb. 

 

New Business- No word on County review of solar array farms and Marijuana received.   

Secretary Lanning administered the Oath of Office to new Board member David Boozer.   

  

Public Comments – none 

 

Motion by Budi with a second by Rollin to adjourn.  Roll call: 4 yeas, meeting adjourned at 8:16 

PM. 

 

 

 
Signed Chairman 

 

 
 

 

Attest, Secretary 


